Date: Nov 4, 2022 11:32:35 AM
Subject: Planned Service Change to the 4-Train

Dear Community Stakeholder:

Due to structural improvements, Woodlawn-bound 4 trains will skip 161 St-Yankee Stadium, 167 St, 170 St,
Mt Eden Av and 176 St on Saturday, November 5 beginning at 11:45 PM until Sunday, November 6 at
10:00 PM.

For service to these stations, customers can take the 4 to Burnside Av and transfer to a Manhattan-bound 4.

For service from these stations, take the 4 to 149 St-Grand Concouyse and transfer to a Woodlawn-bound 4.

Travel tip:

From 176 St, take the Bx32 bus daYs and evenings. Transfer to the 4 at Burnside Av.

As always please consult the MTA website or the MyMTA app for the latest service information and alternative
service options. Customers may also sign up for email and text alerts by visiting www.MyMTAAlerts.com and can
call 511 I%r service-related information and customer service. To stay up-to-date on weekend servnce, customers
can sign up for our newly launched MTA Weekender newsletter.




